
Greetings City Council Members, 

It is an honor to be considered for the opportunity to serve on the ethics committee for the City of Kyle. 

Having been a long-time resident, I have had the opportunity to experience the growth of the town. 

Being able to serve on the Ethics Committee to protect the safety, rights, and well-being of Kyle's 

citizens is crucial to be able to work together, and towards a productive future. I will do my best to serve 

fairly, openly, and honestly, for all citizens. As the city grows rapidly so do the problems and issues of 

daily life. This committee exists to listen and respond appropriately with the issue it faces; I am listening. 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Blair R McMurray 

  

  

 


